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Do not be anxious 
about anything, but in 
every situation, by 
prayer and petition, 
with thanksgiving, 
present your requests 
to God. And the peace 
of God, which 
transcends all 
understanding, will 
guard your hearts and 
your minds in Christ 
Jesus.  

Phil. 4:6-7 
 
 
 
 
 
For a digital newsletter, send an email to: 
Bill.Kirsch@agmd.org and ask to be 
added to our eNewsletter list. 
 

 
 

This summer has passed quickly. July was a special month. I was in Togo all month 
leading a PAThS session. We had two cohorts on campus... our 2018 cohort that will 
finish their course work next year, and a new 2021 cohort.  
 
New students began four courses including orientation, Bible, leadership and missions. 
They will finish these courses online during the coming months. This is a great group of 
students. One of them gave a testimony of how God led him to plant 50 churches. I will 
share that in an upcoming newsletter.  

 

      PAThS 2021 Cohort – 5 from Ghana, 3 from Ethiopia and 1 USA Missionary 
 
Please pray with us. While we accepted 21 students into the 2021 West Africa cohort, 
only 9 were able to attend. COVID was the major barrier for many who could not travel, 
but others faced issues ranging from the death of a spouse to ministry challenges in 
their home country. Please pray that the path will be clear for those who were not able 
to attend to come for our next intake of students. 
 
Thank you seems inadequate to express our heartfelt appreciation for your prayers and 
financial support. We are continually overwhelmed by your generosity! 
 
Sincerely, 
Bill & Judy Kirsch 


